
 Stay alert:
Don’t get stuck 
 Understand needle hazards and what to do if you find one. 

For needle safety information and 
an important awareness video, 
visit links.asu.edu/sharps.

Questions? Email biosafety@asu.edu 
     or call EHS 480-965-1823.

You may find needles on campus, 
at work and in restrooms.

If you find a needle
1. Consider needles a hazard.

2. Do not pick up or touch it. 

3. Notify others about the 
hazard.

4. Report needle location 
to EHS.


